


Please contact: 
If you have any questions, please contact Polestar Customer Support: 
 
777 MacArthur Blvd. 
Mahwah, NJ 07430 
 
Or by phone at 1-800-806-2504, Monday – Friday, 8:00 am to 8:00 pm. You may also contact us by going to 
https://www.polestar.com/us/polestar-support/ 
 
We have advised the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) that we are conducting this recall. If 
you are unable to have this procedure performed without charge, and within a reasonable period of time you may contact 
the NHTSA Administrator at: 
 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration  
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE. 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
Or you can call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153). You may also go to 
their website, http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this notice to the lessee 
within ten days. 
 
To learn more about Polestar safety recalls, visit us at: 
https://www.polestar.com/us/recall-information/ 
 
Thank you for being a member of the Polestar family. We hope you will appreciate our efforts to continually provide 
you with updated information of importance to your safety and the quality of your Polestar 2 vehicle. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steve DeGrazio 
Head of Quality, Car Service & Repair Experience, North America 
201-981-7066 
Steve.degrazio@polestar.com 




